FILED
JUL 102025

Edwards,Michelle

From: dhiltonmd@aol.com é'w CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 9:34 PM
To: Edwards,Michelle
Subject: EXTERNAL -Historic Preservation Ordinance

**External Email. - Think Before You Click** —-
Help Desk

Members of the Terre Haute City Council:

I am writing in support of the historic preservation ordinance before you. I am a resident of Farrington’s Grove,
A regular contributor to the Historical Society Museum, and a native of Terre Haute who is quite proud of our
city’s history. I am not proud, however, of Terre Haute’s failure up to this point in time in protecting the
integrity

of my neighborhood as well as other historical sites and structures within the city limits. It is my hope that the
city council, along with the mayor, will work to better protect our heritage in the future.

Respectfully,

David K. Hilton, MD
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